
 

 
 

PITTSFORD TOWN OFFICES 

 

WILL BE CLOSED 

 

MONDAY 

 OCTOBER 14, 2024 

 
Please use the silver drop box on the left side of the driveway to 

drop off any payments or documents to the Offices while they 

are closed. The Town Offices will reopen at 8:00am on 

Tuesday October 15, 2024. 


